
Friday 3rd February 2023 

Monday 6th February 

Reverend Amanda’s Assembly 

Tuesday 7th February  

Safer Internet Day 

Wednesday 8th February  

Hill House Music Event for Y5 
non-swimmers 

Y5 Swimming 

Y4 Basketball Tournament 

Thursday 9th February  

Friday 10th February  

CSA Sweet Treat  

Last Day of Term—School 
closes at 3.30pm            

for one week 

Monday 20th February 

School reopens for Spring 
Term 2  

Tuesday 21st February 

Y4 Swimming Championship 
(TBC) 

Thursday 2nd March 

World Book Day 

Week beginning Monday 6th 
March: Parent Consultation 
Meetings 

Wednesday 8th March 

Open The Book 

Friday 10th March  

Open Work Celebration 

Friday 17th March  

Red Nose Day 

Sunday 19th March  

Mother’s Day 
Whole School Attendance 97.1% 

Opal = 94.6%  / Pearl = 96.4% 

Aquamarine = 97.5%  /  Emerald = 99.2% 

Diamond = 96.2%   /  Topaz = 98.8% 

Jet = 97.4%  /  Amethyst = 96.4% 

 

Please Help!  

We still need your glass 
jars for our special 

project next half term.  

Music in the air! 

In addition to all of the singing to 
celebrate birthdays this week, the 
Copley Choir joined hundreds of 
children from across the region at 
Sheffield Arena for the annual 
Young Voices concert. It was a 

fantastic opportunity for the children, with the coach 
fully-funded by the CSA. Parents were delighted too, enjoying the 
arrangement of music and wonderful singing. We had our banner and torches 
ready to help parents spot us!  

PUPIL VOICE—PARENT PARKING 

During our recent pupil survey, pupils 
said that they were most concerned 
about their safety at the beginning 
and end of the day because of 
dangerous parking and the number of 
cars. Please consider your parking 
choices and ensure that you are 
parking safely. No cars should be 
parking or dropping off / picking up on 
the yellow lines outside school. Access 
to the staff car park is not permitted 
without prior 
agreement.  

Thank you for 
your continued 
support with 
this matter.  

Look out for Miss BB’s Attendance Challenge—coming soon!  

CYBER ATTACK  

As you are already 
aware, we were 
subject to a cyber 
attack on  our systems this week. 
We experienced temporary 
‘downtime’ as our systems were 
restored and therefore are 
working as quickly as possible to 
address any communications where 
there may have been a delayed 
response. Thank you for your 
understanding at this time,  



 

You still have time to get involved!  


